
  
 
 

Saint Lawrence & Saint Philip 
 Roman Catholic Churches   

Fr. Marc Solomon - Pastor  
Deacon Paul McCoy - Deacon  

 
Weekend Masses 

    
Saturday @ 5:00 pm at St. Lawrence 

Sunday   @ 8:00 am at St. Philip 
Sunday   @ 10:00 am at St. Lawrence 

(Live-Streamed For Your Convenience)  
Weekday Masse 

 All at St. Lawrence    
 

Monday, Tuesday, Thursday  & Friday - 8:00am  
Wednesday - 12:00pm 

              

      
Holy Hour    

  
Tuesday Evenings 6:00 at St. Lawrence 

 
      First Friday  

 
Adoration 4:00 pm to 5:00 pm  
Mass @5:15 pm at St. Lawrence  

Reconciliation:   
             

Saturday @ 4:15pm to 4:45pm at St. Lawrence 
Sunday @ 7:30am at St. Philip 



  

                                                         St. Lawrence & St. Philip Church 

Sick Calls 
 

Visits to the hospitals are made 
per patient request. Please notify 
the office of any hospitalization, 

Communion to the sick and 
shut-in visits.  Emergencies will 

be addressed at any time. 

Sacrament of Matrimony 
 

Parishioners are requested  
to contact the pastor  

at least six months in advance  
to begin preparation. 

 Participation is required in   
Pre-Cana  or  Engagement Encounter. 

Sponsor Certificates  
 

Letters of recommendation issued 
only to confirmed parishioners  

(age 16+) in good standing, 
 who attend Mass regularly and  
support the parish with time, 

treasure or talent. 

Sacrament of Baptism 
 

By appointment.   
Please call the Parish Office 

 for more information.   
Pre-Baptismal instruction  

is required.   
 

    
          
 

 
  

  
Monday, August 29, 2022 

The Passion of Saint John the Baptist  
8:00 AM    Bob Grinarml 

( Family ) 

 
Tuesday, August 30,  2022 

Weekday  
8:00 AM    Mike Mihalak 

( Knights of Columbus Council 3979 ) 
 

Wednesday, August 31, 2022 
Weekday  

 12:00 PM   Fr. Jim Kennelley  
( Jim & Cathy Hudacky and Family ) 

 
Thursday, September 1,  2022 

Weekday  
No Mass - Fr. Out of Town 

  

Friday, September 2, 2022 - First Friday 
Weekday  

No Mass - Fr. Out of Town 
  

Saturday, September 3, 2022  
St. Gregory the Great, Pope & Doctor of the Church  
5:00 PM    For The People Of St. Lawrence & St. Philip 

 

Sunday, September 4 2022 
Twenty-Third Sunday In Ordinary Time  

8:00 AM    George Linz  
( Jim & Valerie Smith and Family ) 

  

10:00 AM    Fr. Jim Kennelley 
( Jim & Norella Consedine )  

 

 

Mass Intentions 

 
Contact Information 

Fr. Marc Solomon 
Email - marcjosephsolomon@yahoo.com 

 
Deacon Paul McCoy  

Email - pwmccoy@aol.com 
 

Parish Office 
Lori Adamson 

Phone - 814-756-3623    Fax - 814-756--5918 
Email - stlawrencealbion@gmail.com   

 
Faith Formation  

Faith Formation Leader … Susie Muetzel, OFS 
814-464-6196 or 814-756-3623 

Email - stlawrencelife@gmail.com 
 

Center/Rental Information 
Renae Mihalak 

814-756-4840 -- Leave a Message. 
 

Parish Office Hours  
9:00 am till 2:00 pm  

Monday thru Thursday  

Lector Schedule 

 

Saturday, September 3 – 5:00 pm –  Patricia Thompson 

Sunday, September 4 – 10:00 pm –  Susie Muetzel 

Saturday, September 10 – 5:00 pm –  Marge Mayer 

Sunday, September 11 – 10:00 pm –  Carl Pry 

 

Saturday, September 17 – 5:00 pm – Carrie Sawin 

Sunday, September 18 – 10:00 pm –  Rob Adamczyk 

 

Saturday, September 24 – 5:00 pm –  Patricia Thompson 

Sunday, September 25 – 10:00 pm –  Susie Muetzel 

 

 



  
        Twenty-Second Sunday In Ordinary Time                                                    August 28, 2022

 

 
August 28, 2022 

 
It seems that Memorial Day and the 4th of July holidays were just a few weeks ago, and summer offered weeks of 
vacation for most students. However, all things come to a close, and this week is most likely back-to-school for 
most K-12 students, teachers, and administrators. Most college students are already back in class. The Erie  
Diocese St. Mark Seminary also started classes last week at Gannon.  
 

No matter what grade level a student is starting, whether the first year of pre-school or the last year of college, 
there are new beginnings, adventures, excitement, anticipations, and challenges. Then, hopefully, there is the  
realization that learning is a lifelong endeavor. We are never too young or old to learn. Lifelong learning should 
also be how we approach our Catholic faith. There are so many wonderful mysteries that we need a lifetime to 
discover and contemplate.  
 

Here is a prayer from the book Catholic Household Blessings and Prayers (published by the United States Confer-
ence of Catholic Bishops) 

 

Prayer to Begin the School Year 

Blessed are you, Lord God, 
Creator of body and mind and heart;  
you have sent the Spirit of wisdom and knowledge  
to guide your people in all their ways. 
 

At the beginning of this new school year we implore your mercy: 
bless the students, teachers, and staff, 
that together we may grow in faith, hope, and love 

as we learn from you and each other  
how to follow your Son Jesus.  
 

Expand the horizons of our minds, 
that we may grow in wisdom,  
understanding, and knowledge; 
deepen our commitment to seek the truth of your ways; and enliven our faith to reach out to those in need. 
 

Glory and praise to you, Lord God, 
in the Church and in Christ Jesus forever and ever.  
 

Amen 

 

 

Deacon Paul 



  
Weaver 

Hair ! 
Beauty Salon 

 &  

Barber Shop 
 

Karen Weaver 
 

11 North Main St 

Albion 
   

756-4894 

 

 

Praise and Worship Choir 

 

 

  
                   

Under the direction of Carrie Sawin 
for students from K - 12 

 

Call Carrie Sawin at 756-4658 or e-mail at   

carriesawin@roadrunner.com with questions.  

                  
  St. Lawrence and St. Philip Church 
 
                  Membership Form 
 
    Name      _____________________________________________ 
  
    Address  _____________________________________________ 
 
    Phone     ________________ E-Mail ______________________ 

  Contact: Tammy Maskrey 

 

 

Ladies of the Rosary  

Meetings  

First Thursday of the 

month at 6:30PM 

All Ladies of the parish are welcome! 

JOIN THE  
KNIGHTS OF 
COLUMBUS 

A CATHOLIC  
FAMILY FRATERNAL  

SERVICE ORGANIZATION 

CALL:    JOHN SHADE                 756-4512 

St. Lawrence 
Faith Formation 

Sundays 11:00am-
12:30pm 

K through 11 
To register contact:  

Susie Muetzel at 

814-464-6196  

Ministries 
 

Serve the Lord and serve the 

Parish  as an: 
 

 Altar Server  

students grade 4 and up 
  

Eucharistic Minister  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Lector  

post confirmation Adults 
  

Greeter  

high school students and up 
 

Please Check One 
   

 New   

 

 Address Change 

  

 Moving out of Parish 

 

 

Cursillo 

“Making a friend, being a friend,  

and  

introducing that friend to Christ.” 

Parish Coordinators:  

Terry and Patti Bowersox 814-756-5859 

 Your CHOIR needs YOUR   

   voice…  
   * to lead the singing of the Assembly 
 
    * to embellish the music of the liturgy 
 
    * to become a future cantor  
 
 Consider becoming a member TODAY! 

 

 

   

 

“Those who sing pray twice!”  

~St. Augustine 
 

 

            Irene Petruska 
              12450 Rt. 98 
 Edinboro, Pa.  16412 
            (814)384-3176 

Springfield Monument Company     
Cemetery Memorial Specialists  

 
Jim & Rosa Youschak                    
Owner / Memorial Designer 

 
PO Box 247                                                          
11885 Main Street                                                  
East Springfield  PA  16411  
  
1-800-729-3516                                                     
Local: 922-3596 
www.springfieldmonument.com     

 

 



  

Sacrificial Giving For The Weekend Of  
August 20th & 21st 

 
Weekly Offertory Budget Goal 

 $ 3,750.00  
 

              Amount Collected ….  $ 2,960.00 

  
Catholic Services Appeal  2022 

 
Diocesan Assessment/Parish Goal  

$ 29,375 
 

            Number of Families …………... 164  
            Number of Pledges ………...…… 36 

 
        Total Amount Pledged …….…. $ 16,176 
        Total Amount Collected …..…. $ 16,949 

 

 

 

 

Fr. Marc will be out of town  

Thursday & Friday of this coming week. 

 

There will be no Weekday Mass on  

Thursday September 1st and Friday September 2nd  
 
Mass Intentions for these days will be rescheduled. 

 
Please visit Our Lady of the Lake in Edinboro for 

Daily Mass at 8:00 am and for First Friday Mass at 

8:00 am. After mass on First Friday they have  

exposition and adoration until Saturday at 7:30 am 

then they have Benediction.  

   
 
      
                      
 
 
 
 
Monday,  August 29 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Tuesday , August 30 
 
 
 
 
Wednesday, August 31 
 
 
 
Thursday, September 1 
  

Bingo -  6:30 pm 
Doors Open at 5:30 pm 
St. Lawrence Parish Center 
 
AA Meeting - 8 pm  
St. Lawrence Parish Center  
 
Holy Hour - 6 pm 
St. Lawrence Church 
Fall Dinner Meeting - 7 pm 
St. Lawrence Parish Center 
 
AA Meeting - 8 pm  
St. Lawrence Parish Center 
 
 
Ladies of the Rosary Meeting - 6:30 
St. Lawrence Church 

 

St. Lawrence Ladies of the Rosary 

will have their monthly meeting  

on Thursday, September 1st. 

The Rosary, begins at 6:30, 

followed by our meeting.   

Please join us in at  

St. Lawrence Church. 

All are welcome!! 

  

Paper Towel Drive! 
 

The Albion Food Pantry is in need of paper 
towels.  Please help them by donating a roll 
or two to our collection box located in the 
front vestibule of St. Lawrence Church. 



   
Let us pray for the soul of 

Theresa Linz, who passed away 
on August 17. 

 
May God give comfort  

to her family and her friends, 
and may she rest in peace. 

 

 

~ Monday Night Bingo ~ 

St. Lawrence Center 

Doors will open at 5:30  

Concessions open at 5:30 

Games will begin at 6:30 
 

Jackpot...$1,050  

in 53 balls or less 
  

Come Join The Fun!! 
 

 

Melissa 
Cherie  

Ani 
Dawn Betle 
Maria Schall 
Jon Reibel  

Mary 
Hunter Borland 

Mike Sawin  
Andrew Segal 

Kylie Allen-Kulyk  
Tom Connors 

Rachel P. 
Annie 

Katie Mihalak 
Ruth Ann 

Judy 

~Praying With A Purpose~ 
  

To add a prayer request, please contact  
Cathy Wojtecki 756-5961 or  

Norma Jafko 756-3889    
 
 

Please keep the following people  

in your prayers...... 

Please Remember All Of Our 

 Homebound Parishioners. 

     
 

The Knights of Columbus will be holding a raffle 
for a beautiful bench to help pay for a new  
outdoor Nativity Set.  Look for ticket sales after 
weekend masses, or call the office if you would 
like to purchase a ticket. 

Craft Show  
 

Sept. 3rd from 9-3.  

 St. Philip Parish Hall, in Linesville 
 

*40 Crafters*  

*Chinese Auction*  

*Concession Stand* 
  

Come out and do some Christmas shopping.  

It will be here before you know it! 

On Sunday, September 11th, The Most Rev.  
Lawrence Persico will be at St. Lawrence Church, to 
celebrate Fr. Marc Solomon’s Installation Mass. 
 
This is an important event for both the Fr. Solomon 
and for our parish family. It is a welcoming  
ceremony to recognize the calling of the pastor, and 
to celebrate a new chapter in a congregation’s life.  
 
Please join with us in welcoming Fr. Solomon to our 
church and to the community through this special 
Mass.  
 
Following the Installation Mass, there will be a 
breakfast at the St. Lawrence Center.  All are invited 
to attend. 
 
We are excited about the future ministry of our 
church under the leadership of Fr. Solomon, and we 
hope to see you there. 



  

 

 

 

There will be a Fall Dinner Planning Meeting  on 

Tuesday, August 30th at 7:00, following Holy Hour.  

The meeting will take place in the St. Lawrence Parish 

Center.  All parishioners are invited to attend.   

The Rectory Is Getting New Carpet!   
 

Joe B's Carpet Connection will be here next week,  

installing some much needed carpet throughout the 

Rectory.  They will be here Monday thru Thursday, so 

please be patient with us as we navigate around carpet 

rolls and workers.   

Last Week’s Second Collection Results  
~The Church in Latin America~  

$315.00 
 

Thank You For Your Generosity!! 

Save The Date!  
There will be a Flu Clinic on Wednesday, 

September 21st from 9:00 - 11:00  
at the St. Lawrence Parish Center.  

Authorization forms are 
 at the entrances of both churches. 

Meal Ministry  
 

There are new schedules in the side vestibule of the 

church for those who have volunteered to make a 

meal for Fr. Marc.  If there are any changes you need 

to make due to scheduling, please call the office and 

I can help you! 

 

Please find all returned dishes in the front vestibule 

of the church.   -Thank You! 

 

St. Mark Seminary Auxiliary to hold first meeting of the 

year.  All men and women parishioners in the Diocese of 

Erie are welcome to join the St. Mark Seminary Auxiliary,  

an organization established in 1945 to provide spiritual 

support to young men who have chosen a life of sacred  

service. The first meeting of the auxiliary this year is Sept. 

13, beginning with a Mass at 7 p.m. in the chapel of St. Mark 

Seminary, 429 E. Grandview Blvd., Erie, followed by a brief 

meeting. Meetings are generally held the second Tuesday of 

the month. Seminarians attend the meeting so that auxiliary 

members have a chance to meet and visit with them.  

Participation in the auxiliary is not demanding, but the mis-

sion is fulfilling. For information, contact Kathy Holland at 

814-440-3406. 

Bishop Lawrence Persico will celebrate a Mass 
for Respect Life Sunday on Oct. 2 at 11:30 a.m. 
at The Epiphany of the Lord Parish, 353 Pine St., 
Meadville. A reception immediately follows Mass. 
Prolife groups are encouraged to RSVP and  
attend together. Groups can RSVP by visiting the 
Social Justice and Life webpage at  
 www.ErieRCD.org/socialjusticelife  

 
52-200 Club Weekly Winners 

~ August 2022 ~  
   

   Week 1    Patricia Thompson    Aug 7 
   Week 2    Helen Connors      Aug 14 
   Week 3    Nick & Kayla Maskrey    Aug 21 
   Week 4    Helen Connors     Aug 28 
  

Congratulations  

to our August Winners! 
   

There are tickets available  

for the 2022-2023 Season. 

If you would like to purchase one, 
please contact Tammy Maskrey  

or any member of The Ladies of the Rosary.  

http://www.eriercd.org/socialjusticelife


  

Tuesday evening, delicious food was enjoyed,  at a Tureen Supper after the 

St. Philip Feast Day Mass.  Thank you all who attended this special Mass to 

celebrate St. Philip. Thank you to those who contributed to the Supper either 

by baking, cooking or just by being there. A wonderful time was had by all.  

What a special way to spend time with your parish family!  

St. Philip’s Feast Day Celebration 


